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This Week
INSET Day: Don’t forget we have an INSET day on Monday 24th April, so the 

start of Summer Term for students is Tuesday 25th.

Sickness & Diarrhoea: Can we please remind you of the “48 Hour Rule” for 

times when your child vomits and/or has diarrhoea. If your child is sick at 

school, we will ask you or your emergency contact to take them home. They 

should not return for 48 hours. We appreciate that this is often inconvenient 

and that you may not believe your child is ill, but hope you understand that it is 

not possible to distinguish between the causes of this type of illness. As 

infections are very easily spread, especially amongst vulnerable children such 

as ours, applying this rule reduces the risk of infection for everyone in school. 

Thank you for your support in this.

PA Policy: Attached to this newsletter is a copy of the updated school policy on 

QEII staff who also work as Personal Assistants to QEII students.

Swimming: Next term Seniors will be swimming for the first half term and 

Primary will be swimming for the second half term.

Happy Easter!: We hope you all have a lovely Easter break and look forward to 

seeing you next term.

App of the Week
Easter Egg Bunny Colouring 

Pages:

Fun and simple Easter picture 

colouring app.

Class News from Firs Class
Firs class have enjoyed using their new switch toy and also creating 3D hands in art.

Student Council Awards
Callum, Willows - Easter bonnet

Oaks - Seeds for Horsham in Bloom



Class News from Elms Class
Elms have had a fantastic week. Last Friday we visited Holbrook School and joined in with their 

assembly and sang a song all together. The children then joined the school for their break time and 

made lots of lovely friendships. This week we had lots of fun visiting Bennetts field for an Easter egg 

hunt. We also had a fury friend join us! 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 11/05/17 & 08/06/17. To book yourself a clinic slot please contact Alison 

Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: 27/04/17: Lego Therapy. 25/05/17: Holiday Activities. 22/06/17: Wills & 

Trusts/Benefits 20.07.16: Sensology. 

If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: Upcoming dates are 10/05/17 & 22/06/17. If you have a current 

referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence 

products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact Alison Mitchison to book.
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